SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA
COUNTY OF TUOLUMNE
12855 Justice Center Drive - Sonora, CA 95370

INFORMATION REGARDING CHANGE IN PAYMENTS OF FINES/FEES

(12/21/23)

“If You Are Already Making Payments to the Tuolumne County Office of
Revenue Recovery

You should continue to make payments to the County Office of Revenue Recovery. The
Office of Revenue Recovery will continue to collect fines/fees for existing accounts on behalf
of the Superior Court of California, County of Tuolumne (Court) until March 1, 2024. Starting
March 1 of 2024 you will need to make your payments for fines/fees to the Court.

If You were Ordered by the Court to Pay Fines/Fees after December 26

For fines/fees ordered by the Court after December 26, 2023, you can make payments
directly to the Court. You can make payments to the Court in any amount you wish until you
have received your official payment plan schedule. The Office of Revenue Recovery cannot
accept your payment and they will send you to the Court to make your payment.

You will not be in contempt of court for failure to make payments until you have
received your payment plan.

If you have additional questions, please contact Court Fiscal Technician Vanessa
Youtsey at 209-288-6751




